
 

Running for Office 

A business owner in Virginia ran for Governor and changed the landscape of the election. A 

truck driver ran against the Senate President in New Jersey and only spent $150 to win. 

Throughout the country, candidates who advocate for fiscal responsibility, transparency, and 

accountability in their state government and increased economic opportunity for the people they 

want to represent are getting elected to office. 

YOU should consider a run for office to make a difference in Massachusetts. Our state needs 

principled conservatives now more than ever! If you own or operate a business, please consider 

running for office to bring your real-world experience to the state. If you serve on municipal 

government and hold the line on taxes, please consider running for higher office. 

Every State Representatives and State Senator is up for reelection in 2022. All two hundred state 

legislators, the eight Governor Councilors, the five state-wide constitutional positions of 

Governor, Lt. Governor, Attorney General, Treasurer, and Auditor are also up. The nine Member 

of Congress will be up for re-election next year. Due to the once in ten-year redistricting that just 

took place, many are running in districts that are substantially new to them. There has NEVER 

been a better time for a newcomer to jump into the fray. 

The General Election will be on Tuesday, November 8, 2022. The Republican and Democratic 

Primaries are on Tuesday, September 6, 2022. The first day candidates can obtain nomination 

papers to run in the Republican or Democratic primaries are on February 14, 2022. For 

candidates seeking state office, the nomination papers are due with the clerks on May 3 and for 

federal candidates they are due with the clerks on May 10. 

If you are a principled conservative that wants to serve our state and hold your elected official 

accountable to lower taxes, less regulations and more transparency in state government, you 

should consider running for office in 2022.  

The elections are in 2022, but the campaign starts today. To learn more about HOW to run for 

office, send us an email at recruiting@massfiscal.org 
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